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Presented by
Principal Dr. David Jones, Assistant Principals Brett Chapple and
Brent Hammer

Attendance: Current Enrollment- 584 and is projected to drop.

PreK3: 26 PreK4: 59 Kindergarten: 74 1°" Grade: 81
2"d Grade: 89 3" Grade: 80 4" Grade: 80 5% Grade: 95
Highlights

>The first day of school is just around the corner starting August 27th. Although students will
not be in the building as we start the school year, teachers are busy preparing lessons for your
children.

Lessons will be delivered using distance learning.
What is distance learning and what will that look like at Fred Ipalook Elementary?

Distance learning will be:

1. Paper-based lessons sent home through packets

2. Pre-recorded lessons on school computers or iPads
3. Live online sessions on computers or iPads.

Teachers will reach out to you and your child starting the 1st day of school to share their plans
during this distance learning period. Try to have your child participate in as many of the learning
opportunities as possible.

We look forward to the start of the school year and we really looking forward to having students
safely back in the building soon. In the meantime, we will do our best to provide a variety of
engaging learning opportunities for your child.

>We have all of our teaching positions filled for this year, and we are all excited to start this
school year.

We are looking forward to making connections with students, families, the community, and with
the SAC members.



Challenges

>Having students in school due to Covid-19

>Hiring. We have finally got all of our positions posted and are looking forward to getting
people into permanent positions soon.

Newsletter Highlights

We had a special guest Ryder Erickson teach about being an artist as he sang and talked about
his art work in a school wide assembly. The students were able to ask questions, view his
artwork close, and talk to him after the assembly.



